
 

 

 

 

 

Date: Wednesday 26th February 2025 

Our ref: HEB/sjt 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: Non-Uniform Day – Friday 14th March 2025 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an exciting fundraising event that Form 10A will be 

hosting on Friday 14th March. We would like to invite all students to participate in a Non-Uniform Day.  On this day, 

students are encouraged to wear clothes from the year they were born. To take part, we kindly ask for a donation of 

£1 per student, which can be paid through Parent Pay by Friday 14th March. 

 

A reminder that usual school uniform rules apply with regards to make-up, hair colour and jewellery, and shorts/skirts 

shorter than mid-thigh and ripped jeans are prohibited. Students should still be dressed appropriately to engage in 

their learning for the day. If students are due to have PE on Friday, they will need to have their PE kit with them to 

change into on the day. Feel free to engage with them in choosing their outfits but remind them that participation is 

entirely optional. We want every student to feel comfortable and included. 

The funds raised from this event will contribute to the canopy that we are hoping to purchase. This canopy will keep 

students dry when queuing for their food at break and lunch outside the dining hall.  

We kindly request your support in spreading the word about this event with your children. Students who do not wish 

to participate should attend school in their full school uniform.   

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs H Barnes 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


